
 

some data.  

In February, the Board of Directors 

wanted explore the possibility of 

switching out our outdated mer-

cury vapor street lamps with high 

efficiency LED lights.  We have seen 

these bright lights on Hercules Ave 

and all over the City of Clearwater 

and wanted to see if we could have 

them at Pinewood Village.  Bill Mc 

Neill approached Duke Energy and 

found that we could save money on 

our monthly common electric bill, 

but the cost of the bulbs was 

higher.  Overall,  we should be able 

to save a bit of money on our com-

mon energy charges each month 

with Duke Electric.  The most dra-

matic benefit is the 

amount of bright white light these 

new bulbs produce with no heat.  

The roads in front of each building 

are now well lit making it safer to 

walk after dark and making the 

carports much brighter to deter 

theft from cars and condos.  Those 

owners that have seen the new 

lights in action are very pleased 

with the results.  The lights are 

definitely brighter, but easier on 

the eyes.  We will monitor monthly 

electric usage and let everyone 

know the savings once we have 
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knowledge concerning Florida 

Condominium Law.  He is on prop-

erty several days a week .  Our 

financial reports now reach us 

before the board meeting on the 

third Tuesday of the month.  We 

We have successfully transitioned 

to Ameri-Tech from Resource with 

few issues.  Giancarlo Gonzalez, 

our property manager,  has been 

effective in dealing with our transi-

tion issues and is a wealth of 

are beginning to explore opportu-

nities to save money and make our 

property better as we get closer to 

developing a budget for 2017.   

Giancarlo can be reached at (727)

726-8000 ext. 256 

A newsletter for our owners both here and away to let you know what 

we are working on to save money and make things better at Pinewood Village. 
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A view from the far end of building 

6 past building 3 to building 1 with 

the new lighting. 



Something that has been on our 

wish list for a long time has been a 

website.  A website affords us the 

opportunity to communicate with 

everyone with a computer vital 

information concerning Pinewood 

Village Condominiums.  Although in 

its early stages, the website will 

become a critical tool for provid-

ing things such as our condomini-

ums documents filed with the State 

of Florida, monthly board minutes, 

financial reports, budget informa-

tion, sales information,  Points of 

interest covered in “Did You 

Knows?”, and things we have yet to 

realize that would be beneficial to 

our condominium community. 

Thank you Jim Knapp and the 

Ameri-Tech IT Department.  They 

have spent many hours on this 

project to produce a professional 

website. Because of them, we now 

have a professional looking web-

site.  The site is up and running. 

Please check it out! 

www.pinewoodvillage.org. 

 

“If you have a problem, make it a 

procedure and it won’t be a prob-

lem any longer.”  Using his advice, 

I created what I called “Did You 

Know?”  They are single sheet easy 

to read documents that provide 

necessary information.  I took this 

concept and developed several for 

Pinewood Village Condominiums to 

help relieve the confusion 

about what we need to know 

In my previous life, before Florida, 

I was a Director of Sales and Mar-

keting for NY State domiciled in-

surance company.  I found that 

many of our customers were very 

unhappy because there was no 

road map to unlocking services 

and benefits.  I remember what 

Insurance Salesman Ben Feldman 

of Youngstown Ohio once told me.   

about our community. The first two 

are part of this newsletter. 

“Did You Know?”  Quick and Easy Way To Receive Important Information 

association $1,100  in the last 5 

months without impacting the 

health and well being of our own-

ers.     

 

 

 

 

We continue to look for savings 

that will have a positive impact on 

our condo community. 

 

 

Trash Collection Update 

We are now on our summer trash 

collection schedule.  Trash is col-

lected  Tuesdays and Fridays ex-

cept the dumpsters at building #1 

and #6.  The dumpsters at build-

ings #1 and #6 are picked up on 

Fridays only.   

Cutting back on pick up of those 

two dumpsters has saved our 

Pinewood Village Website 
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Thank you Jim 

Knapp and the 

Ameri-Tech IT 

Department for 

creating a  

professional 

looking website 

Missing our glorious sunsets? 

http://www.pinewoodvillage.org/
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